2nd Session Reminder

	Greetings! Thanks for all who were on last week's call. Please participate in the rest of the sessions, even if you were not able to make it last week.

The second session in the Positive Psychology Telecourse is scheduled for Tuesday, March 27. The starting time is 7:15 p.m. and scheduled for one hour (although I have the lines for an hour and 25 minutes in case we run over with discussion).

All conferences on Freeconference.com have been scheduled. For all sessions, the number to call is 1-641-297-5500 (Iowa) The Participants' access code is 111849#.

 The back-up number is 1-641-297-5510.
Attached you will find the PDF summary of Dr. Seligman’s book, Learned Optimism. The session will be conducted assuming you will have reviewed that, as we will want to go directly into a discussion of the group. The Zoomerang evaluations received show that the participants on the call believe the sessions will be more interactive if you will do so. 

Also, before the session, please go to http://www.authentichappiness.sas.upenn.edu/ and take the quick Optimist Test.

We will first debrief the “Gratitude Visit”. I hope you have done this, so we can have wonderful results to report.

Next we will quickly debrief the Optimist Test.

Please be ready to discuss the following questions:


1.      Why is optimism important?

2.      Why should optimism be “flexible”?

3.      What are the three characteristics of how a pessimist sees a bad event? Give examples of each.

4.      How curable is depression?

5.      How do children become optimists or pessimists?

6.      How can we become more optimistic?

At the end, I will assign another exercise that you should enjoy, as it has been scientifically proven to increase positive emotion – aka “happiness”

Note: I had a technology failure recording the first session. I will record a summary of the session and post it on my website ASAP. I will have a back-up plan of this second session until I know my system works as it is supposed to. My apologies.

I look forward to an interesting, interactive session Tuesday night. Cheers!

